
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date:  August 15, 2018

“Kops-N-Kidz Night”

&

Cruise Nights “Emergency Vehicle” Night

SPECIAL THANK YOU

On behalf of the Lemont Police Department, I would like to express my sincere appreciation for your 

support and generosity in helping make this year’s “Kops-N-Kidz” Cruise Night a huge success.

As always, I was overwhelmed by how much support we received from our community.  This event is 

only possible because of the support of our local businesses and volunteers.  We were able to positively 

impact the children of our community.  

Your support for this special event is sincerely appreciated by the members of our community, as well as

by those who serve them.  We hope that you will continue to support this annual event.  

I would also like to thank the police officers, staff and volunteers for assisting with this event.

A special thanks to all the people that helped make our event happen:  Mayor John Egofske, the Lemont 

Village Trustees, the Lemont Park District, Lemont Fire Protection District, Lemont Public Works, 

Citizen’s Police Academy Alumni Association, Lemont Police Department Cadets, Cub Scout Troops #149 

& #249, Girl Scouts SU#724, all our sponsors, and all the Law Enforcement agencies that came out to 

participate in our car show. 

Again, THANK YOU LEMONT for your support.

Sincerely,

Marc R. Maton 

Chief of Police




